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CELEBRATE SHELTON: SUMMER CONCERTS & FOOD TRUCKS MAKES A 
DONATION TO THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF THE LOWER NAUGATUCK 

VALLEY 
 

 
Shelton, CT August 22, 2017 – Celebrate Shelton and Liberty Bank completed their third 
annual Downtown Sounds Summer Concerts & Food Trucks series which was held Friday 
evenings for three weeks at Veterans Memorial Park in downtown Shelton.  Each night 
kicked off with Kids Hour, which had entertainment specifically designed for children.  
 
"We were thrilled to continue this summer concert series in Downtown Shelton with a great 
musical lineup each week, with food trucks and activities for children so families can enjoy 
their evening in Downtown Shelton," said Jimmy Tickey, c0-creator Celebrate Shelton. 
  
The concerts were free to attend, though there was a suggested contribution of $5 to sustain 
Celebrate Shelton's efforts. This year, a portion of the proceeds was donated to the Boys & 
Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley located in Shelton, CT. 
 
Every day, 11.3 million kids are left unsupervised after school. Boys & Girls Clubs are there to 
provide kids with quality after-school programming to keep them on track to academic 
success and a great future. More than 4,300 Boys & Girls Clubs nationwide serve more than 
4 million kids, providing resources and support after school to help kids graduate from high 
school with a plan for the future, demonstrate good character and citizenship, and lead a 
healthy lifestyle. In Shelton, the Raymond P. Lavietes Clubhouse serves about 500 children.   
 
The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley has been changing the lives of 
young people in our area for more than 60 years. With programs ranging from homework 
assistance to nutrition to sports, the club helps young people to reach their full potential, 
especially those from disadvantaged circumstances.  
 
For More information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
www.BGC-LNV.org. 
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Pictured Left to Right: Shaye Roscoe (Executive Director), Michael Skrtic, James Lane (co-

creators of Celebrate Shelton) and Club Kids 
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